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			MEMORANDUM









			TTTO:          NYSUT Board of Directors
                    NYSUT Local Presidents 
FRFROM:      Melinda Person, NYSUT President
DADATE:       Jan. 3, 2024
SUSUBJECT:  Science of Reading Announcement


















			Today, I joined Governor Kathy Hochul as she announced an initiative to support the use of evidence-based best practices in schools throughout New York. 

In next week’s State of the State address, the Governor will be proposing a $10 million investment to provide professional learning for 20,000 teachers in the Science of Reading instructional best practices and an expansion of SUNY and CUNY’s programs for teachers focused on this topic. 

These initiatives will ensure our current and future educators are best prepared to meet the needs of their students. These policies aren’t merely the result of the latest fads. They’re guided by new breakthroughs in brain science and backed by strong evidence from thousands of studies.

Too often, there is a gap between what educators need to help every student learn and the tools that they have actually been given. Today's announcement by the Governor represents an investment in our schools that will help close that gap.



	To learn more about today’s announcement, please visit: https://www.nysut.org/news/2024/january/reading 
 
Thank you for your and your members’ continued dedication to our schools and your students. Together, we are reimagining how our public schools can educate the whole child and be the vibrant centers of every community. 
 
In solidarity,

Melinda
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